
From: Cieslak, Douglas J - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 9:51 AM 
To: 'Gabriel Midwest' 
Cc: 'comments@twinlakeslaundry.com' 
Subject: RE: #P17-10015 Twin Lakes Laundry  BRRTS  (02-30-545024) 
 
Hi Brittani, 
 
Please send an update on this project.  I expect private well sampling to be complete and the 
results shared with landowners in accordance with ch. NR 716.14. 
 
Please give me 3 business days notice prior to conducting vapor intrusion monitoring to allow 
me or a Department representative the opportunity to observe.  This work should be scheduled 
already. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me directly. 
Thank you, 
~Doug 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Doug Cieslak 

Hydrogeologist -  Remediation and Redevelopment Bureau 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: (262) 574-2182 
Douglas.Cieslak@wisconsin.gov 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 

     

 

From: Gabriel Midwest [mailto:gabriel2@gabenv.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 10:30 AM 
To: Cieslak, Douglas J - DNR <Douglas.Cieslak@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: #P17-10015 Twin Lakes Laundry 
 

 

 

If you have any questions feel free to message me at anytime. 

 

Brittani Burkholder 
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Gabriel Environmental Services 

1500 S. Sylvania Ave., Suite 112 

Sturtevant, WI 

Telephone (262)-886-9505 

 


